Robertstown National School



Tel: (045) 860021 / Fax: (045) 870603

Email: robertstownns@gmail.com

Website: www.robertstownns.ie

Newsletter No. 16

6th January 2020

Happy New Year to you all. I hope you all enjoyed a peaceful and restful Christmas. We have lots of exciting activities planned for all classes this term.

The HSE will be carrying out <u>immunisation for Junior Infants</u> on Tuesday 7th of January in the school. No need for parents to be present.

<u>Credit Union</u> savings collection takes place tomorrow and continues on Tuesdays for the New Year.

Brief reminder: **swimming lessons for 3rd and 4th** classes start on Wednesday 8th of January for five weeks. Please ensure children have their swim gear with them this Wednesday. Please ensure that all swimming fees are paid by tomorrow Tuesday 7th January.

Please ensure that ALL pupils are in <u>full school uniform</u>. Some pupils are currently missing ties and crests. Crests are available from the office.

Third Class students are looking for empty kitchen rolls for a science experiment. If you have any, please send into school this week.